
 

 

 

April 10th, 2025 

 

 

Pastors 
Children’s Ministries Co-ordinators 
Vacation Bible School Leaders  
Communication Secretaries 
 
Dear Brethren: 
 
The Children and Adolescents’ Ministries Department of the South Caribbean 
Conference will be hosting its annual Vacation Bible School Workshop for 2025. 
This will be held at the Good News Chapel, located corner of Warren and Private 
Street, St Augustine on Sunday 18th May, 2025 from 10:00 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. 
 
The main objective of this workshop is to equip our leaders with the necessary 
information, tools, skill and mind set to perform their given tasks effectively and 
efficiently.  
 
A registration fee of Fifty Dollars ($50.00), is expected to be paid by each 
registered participant no later than Wednesday 14th May, 2025, at the Cashier at 
the South Caribbean Conference. The registration cost consist of lunch and 
Material. 
 
We encourage all of the Vacation Bible School leaders and their assistant to 
attend this vital workshop as information will be shared pertaining to 
prospective kits to execute your VBS.  
 
We thank you for your continued support to the Children and Adolescents 
Ministries Department.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 

 

 
Ruslyn Baptiste-Farfan 
Director of Women, Children and Adolescents’ Ministries  



 


